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Hello parents and welcome into April! Spring is in the air and in our classroom! We are looking 
forward to warmer weather and sunshine! This month will be busy for us, as we will be working on 
crafts and other exciting things in celebration of Easter!  
 
We would also like to say a sweet goodbye to John Jo and River! They will be moving on to the 
toddler classroom and will no longer be with us in the infants. We have had a blast watching them 
grow this past year and will miss them dearly!! As they move forward, we will be introducing a new 
little boy to our classroom, Walter! We are so excited to meet him!  
 
Although the weather is getting warmer, our classroom tends to get a little chilly. Please make sure 
you are bringing socks in each morning with your child. Their little feet get cold on our floors!  
 
Spring pictures are also coming up, they will be taking place on the 14th! You are more than welcome 
to dress them yourself or bring in an extra outfit for us to change them into!  
 
Last, but not least, this is just a friendly reminder to please check your child’s daily gram every day for 
important information and needed supplies (diapers, wipes, formula, etc.).  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Erica at 636-744-4955 or Mrs. Teresa at 573-205-
2089. Thank you and we hope everyone has a very happy Easter!  
 
Ms. Erica 
 
Ms. Stacie 
 
Ms. Jordyn 


